
City of Strathmoor Manor  
Minutes for February 23, 2021 
 
 
In attendance: Commissioners: Brooke Heitz, Kathy Zandona, Susan Stopher, Bob 
Peterson and Brian Cobb; John Harrison, Attorney;  and Police Chief, Mike Lamey. 
 
The Minutes for the January, 2021 meeting was approved. 
 
The Resolution Series 2021, Number 2 authorizing  the Strathmoor Manor Commission 
to meet in a “zoom” format in accordance with the state of emergency in regard  to 
Covid-19 epidemic was unanimously passed. 
 
Police Business  -  
 
Lamey outlined the January, 2021 police reports.  Also, the Strathmoor Police are 
coordinating some intermittent and special details.  Finally, Lamey requested that 
residents leave outside lights on at night.  As in past years, this will be placed on the 
Manor Facebook page. 
 
Resident Business - None 
 
Financial-  
 
Financial reports for January, 2021 and partial information for February were previously 
distributed by email for review.  These were approved. 
 
General City - None 
 
City Business/Legal -   
 
Cobb reported that he and Zandona will meet with an engineer about a proposal to 
detail the specifications for the bid proposal on sidewalk repairs and ADA compliance. 
 
Maintenance Report - 
 
Jody Nalley did a great job on snow removal during the ice and snow storms.  Nalley 
will continue repair on the stop signs as weather permits. 
 
Communication  - Heitz will put the porchlight suggestion on the FB page. 
 
 
Next meeting will be March 23,  2021.   
 


